
SchoolMessenger call to MJUSD parents 

 

Hello, this is Gay Todd, Superintendent of the Marysville Joint Unified School 
District. 

 
I’m calling to ask for your input in updating our Local Control Accountability 
Plan for the 2018-19 school year.  This plan outlines priority areas of 

accountability in shaping the district’s budget to help all students achieve 
academic success. 
 

There are three options to take the survey: 
1. The district website online survey at mjusd.com.  There is a link under 

“News” on the home page. 
2. Print copy from website and submit. 
3. Hard copies available at every school office. 

 
Thank you for taking the time to complete the survey.  This message is also 

available on the website as well. 
 


